
National Iraqi Alliance delegation visits displaced people in Depkh camps in
Mosul

National Iraqi Alliance delegation, led by Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, visited displaced people

camps in Depkh in Mosul and perceived their conditions Sunday, 05/02/2017.
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Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim called for concerted efforts in

order to mitigate the suffering of the displaced people considering the current cold weather,

stressing that victory is imminent, and resettlement of people is a top priority after clearing

the city from terrorist Daesh and clearing the IEDs, booby-trapped streets to restore basic

life requirements to the city.
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His eminence called on international organizations to intensify efforts to ease the suffering

of displaced people calling on the international community to assume its responsibilities for

the reconstruction of the cities, as Iraq is fighting a war on behalf of the world, and the

security of the world\'s cities starts by eliminating Daesh in Mosul.


